
Dear Parents,   


The goal of the scholarship program is to provide a unique learning opportunity for as many 
different families as possible. Approximately 15-20% of our student population receives financial 
assistance. 


APPLICATION TIMELINES


Current families and alumni applications are due before December 15th.     


New families for Chicken Coop or Class I applications are due by December 15th.


New families for Class II or Class III applications are due by February 15th.


The guidelines below were developed to help answer any questions regarding scholarships. 

Please read the following guidelines carefully:	 


o Tuition assistance is primarily for the Morning Program (8:15 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.).


o Families granted a scholarship for the Morning Program are not guaranteed assistance 
for the afternoon Sandwich Club program.


o Parents need to apply annually for tuition assistance. Scholarship applications can be 
downloaded from our website or call 617-731-6463 to request one.


o In an effort to assist as many families as possible, we can only assist one child, per 
family, each year.


o If all children within the family are attending school, it is required that both parents 
must be employed or attending graduate school in order to qualify.


o Along with the application, copies of your 2021 tax returns must be included, followed 
by copies of your 2022 tax returns as soon as they are available.


Thank you for your interest in the Scholarship Program. Please do not hesitate to contact Dee 
Bunstein in the Business Office with any questions at 617-731-6463.


